
Last Act 
before the 
Next Act!

www.SaveThePlazaTheatrePS.org

Palm Springs Chamber of Commerce Members are invited to a special 
“behind-the-scenes” event at the Historic Plaza Theatre before it closes 
for renovation! Attendees will get access to a presentation outlining our 
fundraising campaign to date, architectural plans, and details about 
what the community can expect once construction is complete and the 
theatre reopens in 2024.

The City of Palm Springs is working in partnership with the Palm 
Springs Plaza Theatre Foundation to undertake a $16 million capital 
campaign to fund a full renovation and modernization of the theatre to 
restore its former glory and assist the City with the renovation and future 
management of the theatre.

To date $13.7M of the $16M capital campaign budget has been raised 
in contributions and pledges! The final plans for the Historic Restoration 
of the Plaza Theatre are nearly complete and the theater will close this 

summer for construction.

EVENT DETAILS
Tuesday, April 25, 2023
5:30 - 6:30 PM
The Palm Springs Plaza Theatre 
128 S. South Palm Canyon Drive

RSVP
If you have questions about this exciting event, please contact Britney 

Watson at 1-760-325-1577.


